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RECORD OF CONVERSATION 

December 31, 2012  

 

 

NTSB Accident Number: ERA12FA127, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 

 

 

On this date I spoke by telephone with the first officer, Mr. Thomas Hamer, Jr., to augment his 

written statement.  

 

Mr. Hamer stated that he did not assist with the controls during the flight. When asked if he or 

the captain pulled the aileron/spoiler disconnect T-handle during the flight, he stated that he 

hurried out of the cockpit and may have accidentally hit it with his one of his shoes.  

     

 

Paul R. Cox 

Senior Air Safety Investigator 


